
 

CHPC has been participating in a mission trip to rural Maine to assist the Mission at the Eastward (MATE) 
Housing Ministry for 37 years. Volunteers perform much needed home repairs that families could not 
otherwise afford to do. These are critical repairs that allow the homeowner to safely remain in their home.  

1 Peter 4:10 states, “Each of you should use whatever gift you have received to serve others, as faithful 
stewards of God’s grace in its various forms.”   

The volunteers provide the labor at no cost. All the costs of the mission trip, as well as the funds needed to 
purchase building materials such as siding, roofing supplies, and lumber, are provided through donations 
in the form of purchasing MATE Stock.  

There are several ways for you to purchase stock to support MATE. 

1.  In person at Camp Hill Presbyterian Check - 2024 CHPC MATE Trip sponsor cards can be found in 
the Gathering Place at the MATE table and in the pew racks in the sanctuary. Please fill out the card 
and return it with your donation. All checks are to be made payable to CHPC and please indicate 
that your donation is for MATE.  

2. Donate Online - You may also make an online donation to MATE through the CHPC website donate 
page. Be sure to write “MATE” in the memo space.  
Link: https://www.camphillpres.org/donate 

All gifts to MATE / Camp Hill Presbyterian Church, a 501(c)(3) not-for-profit organization, (EIN 23-1421923), 
are tax-deductible to the full extent of the law.  

Thanks so much for considering a donation to support this important mission! 
 

 


